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Laura Cender

To: Wicha, Jessica M
Subject: RE: Re: NRC Transfer of Control Question

 
 

From: Wicha, Jessica M <Jessica.Wicha@bakermckenzie.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 18, 2025 7:17 AM 
To: Laura Cender <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Subject: [External_Sender] Re: NRC Transfer of Control Question 
 
Hi Laura, 
 
Confirmed that the provided information can be posted publicly, as required.  
 
Please let me know if there are additional questions.  
 
Thanks, 
Jessica  
 

This message may contain confidential and privileged information. If it has been sent to you in error, please reply to advise the sender of the error 
and then immediately delete this message. Please visit www.bakermckenzie.com/disclaimers for other important information concerning this 
message. 
 

 

From: Wicha, Jessica M <jessica.wicha@bakermckenzie.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 6:23 PM 
To: Laura Cender <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Subject: RE: RE: RE: RE: RE: NRC Transfer of Control Question  
  
Thanks, Laura.  That should be fine, but I am double checking with Reuter Stokes and will revert ASAP. 
  
Best, 
Jessica 
  
From: Laura Cender <Laura.Cender@nrc.gov> 
Sent: Wednesday, September 17, 2025 1:28 PM 
To: Wicha, Jessica M <jessica.wicha@bakermckenzie.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] RE: RE: RE: RE: RE: NRC Transfer of Control Question 
  
Thank you for confirming.  I plan to post the attached pages for public comment for 30 days, but the pages are 
marked as “Baker Hughes Confidential.”  Could you please confirm if the information in the attached file can be 
released publicly, and if not, please provide a public version. 
  
Thank you, 
Laura 
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